
13 September 2017 
 

 

IB CHINESE A TRIP TO NANJING – THURSDAY 28 SEPTEMBER 2017 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian  

 

I am delighted to inform you about a forthcoming school trip for our IB Chinese A students. 

 

On Thursday 28 September 2017 we will be going on a day trip to Nanjing. Students will be visiting the Memorial 

Hall of the Victims in Nanjing Massacre (南京大屠杀杀念馆) in the morning and spending the afternoon exploring 

the Qinhuai River (秦淮河) area where they have a chance to go to the Confucius Temple(夫子庙).  These are all 

connected with the literal work they have been reading and I have no doubt that students will gain a deeper 

understanding of the work through this trip. 

 

Students will have a  Chinese style lunch in Nanjing. They should bring with them around 200 RMB to cover the 

cost of lunch, water and a snack.  The trip will run from 6.45am to 9.15pm as a single bus journey to Nanjing takes 

a bit longer than 3 hours. 

 

Students on this day are allowed to come in smart casual clothes and bring some food for their breakfast.  

 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on s-yang@bisspuxi.com 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Sophie Yang 

Native Chinese Curriculum Leader 

 

���� 

 
 

REPLY SLIP: IB CHINESE A TRIP TO NANJING – THURSDAY 28 SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

I give my permission for my son or daughter to go to Nanjing on Thursday 28 September 2017. 

 

Student  name : ………………………………………………  Form :……………………..  

 

Form tutor:  ……………………………………………… 

 

Email address:  ………………………………………………  Phone number: …………………… 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………….……………  Date: ……………… 

 


